
 
SEPTEMEBER NEWSLETTER 

Shout out to Tania Barrantes, who painted and cleaned the Two 
Entrance Signs. THANK YOU, TANIA! Shout out to Debbie & Butch who 
pick up trash thrown in our community when they walk their dog. 
THANK YOU, DEBBIE, AND BUTCH!  Thanks also to all who came to the 
last Board Meeting, what a great turnout!  

Magda advises that because we have had so much rain and humid 
weather this summer, that most of the homes in Shadow Run will need 
to be power washed or sprayed to get the mold off siding and the 
garage area.   Sidewalks and driveways need some attention also. So, 
take a look around your home and check to see if you have things to 
spruce up! Thank you to everyone in advance!  

������ We have a Budget Committee that will be making suggestions to the 
Board for the 2025 Budget meeting in November.  If you wish to join, 
you are more than welcome. Call Magda and let her know you are 
interested.  

Our website is: shadowrunvillage.org    Lots of information (take a 
peek)  

We need volunteers to take a turn at being on the Board. If you’re 
interested: please let Magda know.  ������ 

By now, you have received the information to make your HOA payments 
to Ameritech.  This should be a smooth transition, but if you have any 
difficulties, please call Magda for help with that.   

Reminder:  No parking in the street or on Sidewalks!  

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC-ND 

http://toxifier.blogspot.com/2011/09/happy-september.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

